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Annual Parish Meeting 21st March 2019  
Questionnaire  

 

Thank you for taking the time to attend the annual meeting of electors we would be very grateful if you would take 

the time to complete this short questionnaire before you leave this evening.  

 

About this evening  

 

1. What was the most interesting item this evening?  

• It was all interesting  

• Concourse Development 

• Jane Reeve’s presentation  

2. What was the least interesting item this evening?  

• Nothing you got this just right – hope you will get more people to council meetings  

• There wasn’t one  

3. Did you visit the exhibition Y/N 

• Three of the four responses received stated that they had visited the exhibition  

• One stated that they had not visited the exhibition  

4. Do you value the time to meet with the councillors with light refreshment Y/N 

• The four responses received all stated that they valued the time to meet with the councillors  

 

About the Parish  

1. What do you like most about living in the Parish? 

• Rural & Peaceful  

• Peaceful surroundings  

• Peace & Quiet and Open views 
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• The community and the countryside  

2. What do you like least about living in the Parish? 

• Speeding Traffic 

• Speeding Cars and Litter 

• Speeding traffic on Clappers Lane  

• The fear of being overwhelmed by development  

Is there anything we can do to change this? 

• Think you are doing this, but feel the planters may be a tad too far in a rural location  

• You are working on it  

• I live in hope  

Volunteering  

As you will have heard this evening we are carrying out lots of volunteer projects.  Would you be interested in 

helping with any of these projects? Y/N 

 

If so what are you able to help with?  

1. Litter picking and ditch inspection  

2. Litter picking  

3. Anything considered  

Once again, we are very grateful for your attendance and taking the time to complete this questionnaire.  If you 

have any specific queries do not hesitate to contact your parish clerk or one of your local parish councillors.  


